
Dear Northern Beaches Council,

I am in strong opposition to the proposed DA2020/1765 in the Robinson rd area Newport,

The building proposal firstly does not visually reflect the surrounding village look and feel.

It restricts access for pedestrians and vehicles to back streets.

And mostly the Robinson Rd precinct has been used for many decades as a festival hub for 
different events such as Newport Market Day which enrich our community,

I recall quite fondly as a Newport Public School student performing for the crowds at Robinson 
rd many times.

So I whole heartedly oppose this submission and thank you for your time.

Best regards,
Robert Piper,
7/29 Gladstone st Newport.
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Subject: Robinson rd development 


